
             
                

              
            

 

 

  

  

 

 

    

   

    

       

  

         

           

              

    

     
 

    
     

        

    

    

    

   

 

 

South Dakota 

Department of 

Transportation 

Open House/Public Meeting for 

Proposed Project to 

Reconstruct S.D. Highway 25 

(From S.D. Highway 38 to the Hanson/Miner 

County Line) 

Members of the public may submit questions or comments 

about the project by completing an online form or by calling 

Brandon Riss, Road Design Engineering Supervisor at 

605-910-7018 and providing verbal comments. 

Public is encouraged to attend. 

Public Meeting Information here 
Date: Tuesday, Oct. 28, 2025 

Time: 5:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. Central Time 

Place: Spencer Event Center 

620 Cordo St. 

Spencer, SD 57374 

https://dot.sd.gov/projects-studies/projects/public-meetings/#Hans077D 

Individuals needing assistance, pursuant to the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), should contact 
the SDDOT ADA Coordinator (605-773-3540) two business days prior to the meeting in order to ensure 

accommodations are available. For any in-person meeting, notice is further given to individuals with 
disabilities that the meeting is being held in a physically accessible location. 

https://dot.sd.gov/projects-studies/projects/public-meetings/#Hans077D

